

## Fwd: Jan 9 MPC meeting/ Vista at Hardin Valley

1 message

**Sarah Powell** <sarah.powell@knoxmpc.org>
To: "Mahan, Betty Jo" <bettyjo.mahan@knoxmpc.org>

Wed, Jan 8, 2014 at 3:35 PM

----- Forwarded message -----

From: Brooke < littledove34\_99@yahoo.com>

Date: Wed, Jan 8, 2014 at 3:33 PM

Subject: Jan 9 MPC meeting/ Vista at Hardin Valley
To: "contact@knoxmpc.org" <contact@knoxmpc.org>

To whom it may concern:

I am a residential home owner in The Glen at Hardin Valley. It has come to my attention that the land dedicated to the second phase of our subdivision has been sold/or in the process of being sold, to another developer. Seeing as how only a small number of homeowners were informed of the meeting with very little notice, I ask that this particular agenda item be postponed. Obviously we will all have legitimate concerns and questions, and that will surely require some time for that to happen. Hopefully you will be hearing from others in the subdivision regarding this.

Thank you. Brooke Satkowiak

Sent from my iPhone